March 2023

Municipality of Argyle Danny Muise, Warden PO Box 10 Tusket NS BOW 3M0





Dear Warden Muise,

Wow...What a success! On behalf of the Yarmouth Hospital Foundation Board we want to extend a heartfelt thank you to you for your continued commitment to support your regional hospital by sponsoring the WE CARE Radiothon.

Thanks to your sponsorship the WE CARE Radiothon was a tremendous success with over \$160,000 raised! The money raised enabled the Foundation to fund the full amount of the portable ultrasound, bladder scanner and electrocardiogram machine for the Emergency Department!

The We Care Radiothon simply could not take place without the tremendous support of partnerships and community leaders like Municipality of Argyle. The growth of our hospital is a direct result of the commitment of individuals and businesses like you. Thank you for showing how much you care!

Sincerely,

Mary Surette

Managing Director

Yarmouth Hospital Foundation

Heather Fleck

Development Officer

Yarmouth Hospital Foundation



PO Box 7 Yarmouth NS B5A 4B1 Tel: 902-749-1669 Fax: 902-749-0748 info@yarmouthhosptalfoundation.ca www.yarmouthhospitalfoundation.ca









